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CITY OF MADISON
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August 17, 2022

VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY
AND U.S. MAIL

Madison County Board of Supervisors
Post Office Box 608

Canton, Mississippi 39046

RE: Maintenance of Major Thoroughfares
Dear Members of the Board of Supervisors:

Many years ago, the Board of Supervisors maintained a program to assist the municipalities
with maintenance of major thoroughfares that traverse the county and connect the various
municipalities. This partnership was supported, in part, by the taxes collected from within
the municipalities.

In order to better serve all or our residents, the City of Madison is asking that you once
again support the maintenance of major thoroughfares. We have identified the following
roadways, which are State Aid and/or Major Thoroughfare roadways, that serve residents
in the county and within the municipalities and ask that you include these roads in your FY
2023 Road Plan, and continue to monitor for future repairs and improvements:

East Hoy Road from Rice Road to North Old Canton; Tisdale Road;
Old Canton Road from Hoy to the Ridgeland City Limits:; St. Augustine
from U.S. Highway 51 to the Northbay Subdivision, Lake Castle Road
from Adderly Gardens to the West City Limits and Rice Road from
Hoy Road to the Ridgeland City Limits.

Additionally, we ask that you assist the City with necessary parking area and roadway
improvements at Liberty Park. As you know, the parking area at the Park was originally
constructed as a jointly funded project between the City and Madison County. The Park is
utilized by residents from all over Madison County, including residents from neighboring
municipalities. Improvements to the parking area are not only necessary, but will benefit
all of the residents that participate in the recreational and community activities offered.

As always, we are grateful for your assistance and we look forward to discussing these
requests further with you so that together we may better serve our residents.

Sincerely,

W/L@/;,ﬁ 73(5%/ Koma ﬁf‘wﬁ

Mary Hawkins Butler
Mayor, City of Madison

www.madisonthecity.com
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